
 

 
 

Effective Aug. 30, 2024, 
Robert Ross, MD, will  

no longer be providing care  
at WellMed. 

 
Patients of Dr. Ross may  

continue care at 
WellMed at Barlite North. 

 
Patients can obtain copies of their medical 

records at: 
 WellMed at Barlite North 

7355 Barlite Blvd., Suite 501 
San Antonio, TX 78224 
Phone: 1-726-268-7620 

Fax: 1-726-268-7621 
 

 
 

 

 

 


